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Words of Welcome	                          		           Pastor Matthew Johnson, Associate Pastor BUMC

Hymn                                 			       We Walk in Love  								      
				                                             Vocal Ensemble

     

Children’s Time		           				            Pastor Matthew Johnson, Associate Pastor BUMC

Prayer					                                             Pastor Rick Carlson, First UMC West Dundee

The Lord’s Prayer #895
Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.
Thy Kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.
Give us this day our daily bread.
And forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those who trespass against us. 
And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. 
For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever.  Amen.

Scripture		                                        1 Corinthians 12: 12-20                                                                     Fred Kocian
12 For just as the body is one and has many members, and all the members of the body, though many, are one body, 
so it is with Christ. 13 For in the one Spirit we were all baptized into one body—Jews or Greeks, slaves or free—and 
we were all made to drink of one Spirit. 14 Indeed, the body does not consist of one member but of many. 15 If the foot 
would say, “Because I am not a hand, I do not belong to the body,” that would not make it any less a part of the body. 
16 And if the ear would say, “Because I am not an eye, I do not belong to the body,” that would not make it any less a 
part of the body. 17 If the whole body were an eye, where would the hearing be? If the whole body were hearing, where 
would the sense of smell be? 18 But as it is, God arranged the members in the body, each one of them, as he chose.  
19 If all were a single member, where would the body be? 20 As it is, there are many members, yet one body.

Sermon 			                  “ Rooted In Love:  To Be Loved by Others ” 
                                                                            Pastor Chris Winkler, Senior Pastor BUMC

Anthem		                                             When I Needed a Neighbor	                                                    Sydney Carter                                              
				          Tony Oppan, soloist; accompanied by Bob Hudson, guitar

Invitation to Ministry and Blessing	                                              Pastor Chris Winkler, Senior Pastor BUMC
 

(1)   We walk in love united in purpose. 
        We join our hands and lift up one voice.
        We speak the truth with strength and compassion
           resounding with hope, with courage and joy.

(2)   We cry for peace and rights for all people.
        We welcome friends from far and near.
        We fight for those whose voices are silenced,
           resisting in faith until all are free.

(3)   We dream a world of justice and kindness.
        We build a bridge creating new paths.
        We march with joy as all walk together.
        Embracing each one, we boldly stand.



 

CREDITS:

Organist/pianist–Michael Rees
Ensemble–Jenna Hesseln, Patti Mangis, Michael Rees
Guitar–Bob Hudson
Soloist–Tony Oppan

We Walk in Love. Tune: © 2017, Deanna Witkowski/Tilapia Tunes/BMI Text: © 2017, Deanna Witkowski and Lemuel Colon

When I Needed a Neighbor.   Words and music–Sydney Carter. © 1964, Stainer & Bell Ltd.

 

Music streamed and archived by OneLicense A-724483, CCLI License 1308152 and WorshipCast License 8231



Children’s JAM (Jesus and Me) Sunday School 
Sunday School is available for children age three years through grade 5 during the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
services. Our September theme is “What’s in your backpack?”  Our theme this month is “Faith on the Farm = 
Faith that Grows”

Upcoming Adult Faith Book Study

Simon Peter: Flawed But Faithful Disciple 
Wednesdays, October 9 – November 20 at 7 p.m. in BUMC Room 111 or online

“Peter’s story shows us that we need not be defined by our failures. God does not define us by the worst 
thing we ever did. Jesus makes amazing use of flawed disciples. He continually invites us back, forgives us, 
and restores us. Sometimes he uses us even more profoundly, not merely in spite of our flaws and failures 
but because of them. Jesus is the Lord of the second chance. If the disciple who denied knowing Jesus could 
become the Rock on which the church was built, there is hope for us too.” — Adam Hamilton

Join this six-week Adam Hamilton Bible study facilitated by Kurt Richter. We’ll meet on Wednesday evenings 
from 7 to 8:30 in Room 111 or online. Register your interest by contacting the church office at 847-836-5540 or by 
scanning the QR code.

Today, we celebrate the 20th anniversary of the BUMC Shawl Ministry, 
founded in 2004 by Carol Svoboda. Over the past two decades, this ministry 
has lovingly distributed over 700 shawls to our congregation, the local 
community, and friends across the U.S.— even reaching Australia. You are 
invited to write a note of appreciation for this vital ministry on the Shawl 
Ministry bulletin board in the Narthex.

SHAWL MINISTRY  |  Celebrating 20 years 



All Saints Sunday  On Sunday, November 3rd, loved ones who have been lost this past year will be named, 
honored and remembered during worship.  If you have a loved one you would like honored, please submit 
the information to Lynn Grant, lgrant@barringtonumc.com, or the office and give it to Elizabeth Schule.  If 
you have a photo you would like included in the worship service, please provide the photo to the church 
office. If you have a digital image, you can email it to lgrant@barringtonumc.com. Please have all the 
information to us by Wednesday, October 23rd.

BUMC Rummage Sale Celebrates its 90th Anniversary 
We have several unfilled slots for the morning, afternoon, and evening of the Oct. 4 Sale Day 
and Oct. 5 afternoon clean-up! If you have a few hours you can spare, we would love to have 
extra hands! On Saturday, our goal is to put the church back to normal by 3 p.m. on Oct. 5 – a 
considerable accomplishment ending a week filled with set-up and the sale of thousands of items 
in departments all over the church and parking lot! 

Donate Items: Sun., Sept. 29, 10:15 a.m. - 2 p.m., Mon. & Tues., Sept. 30, Oct. 1, 9 a.m. - 7 p.m. and Wednesday, 
Oct. 2, 9 a.m. - noon. Jewelry may be dropped off at the church office before the sale drop-off times. For more 
information, please call Sydney Whitley at 847-650-5037 or Linda Osikowicz, Lmosikowicz@comcast.net,  
630-569-2763.  

Donate to Betty’s
Memorial Campaign

You are invited to
honor Betty's long-time

support of the
Barrington Area CROP

Hunger Walk. Betty,
and husband Dwight,

were voices in the fight
against hunger. Betty
was an active member

of the CROP Walk
committee for over 40
years, including several

years as treasurer.

In Memory of
Betty Reed

CROP Hunger Walk  |  Sunday, October 13   Will you join the Walk 
to fight hunger here and throughout the world? 
In the past 41 years, more than 13,600 walkers have raised over 
$1.7 million, yet churches, civic organizations, and people of all 
ages are getting ready to fight hunger again. You are invited to 
help in the fight by joining our “send off” at 1:00 p.m. (registration 
begins at 12:30) on Sunday, October 13, at Salem United 
Methodist Church, 115 W. Lincoln Ave., Barrington. Scan the QR 
code to learn more and register.

The best way to help as a walker or a sponsor is to scan the QR 
code below or visit: crophungerwalk.org/barringtonil

•	 Want to walk? Click on “Join a Team” and  
follow the prompts, joining our church team if you wish.

•	 Want to donate?  Click “Make a donation” and search for a 
walker or team to support.

Online giving is strongly suggested instead of 
using envelopes as in the past.

Last year, Barrington walkers raised over $44,000, putting us at #23 among the top 100 
Walkers in the country. It’s a goal to surpass in our 42nd year!  For more information, contact 
Linda Osikowicz at Lmosikowicz@comcast.net. And be sure to visit and “Like” us on Facebook!



98 Algonquin Road, Barrington, IL  60010–6145     barringtonumc.com     (847) 836-5540

As beloved children of God, we exist to experience and share God’s love.

Youth Event Corn Maze at Richardson Adventure Farm  
Sunday, October 20 at noon 
Students in grades 6–12 are invited to 9:00 a.m. Sunday School and 10:30 a.m. Worship. 
At noon, students are invited to meet at the church before heading to lunch and then off 
to Richardson Adventure Farm for an afternoon at the world’s largest corn maze. We will 
return to the church at 6:00 p.m. Please RSVP to Ana (akelsey-powell@barringtonumc.
com) to say you can come or scan the QR code! Cost is $15/student and includes 
transportation, admission, and lunch. Please RSVP by Sunday, October 13.

Barrington UMC and Noah’s Ark Christian Academy Annual Fall Festival
Saturday, October 12, 10:00 a.m. – noon
Don’t miss our annual Fall Fest – a morning packed with the petting zoo, games, crafts, 
scrumptious treats, and hidden treasures! Get ready for this year’s Scholastic Book Sale, 
too: it’ll be open throughout the event and before and after services on Sunday, October 13.

“Church Potlucks Through the Decades” Potluck Dinner 
Saturday, October 12 beginning at 5:00 p.m.

Enjoy a nostalgic evening at our “Church Potlucks Through The Decades” Potluck Dinner!  
We encourage you to dust off those old church cookbooks and bring a dish inspired by a recipe 
from the past. Be sure to credit the original contributor, the church, and the year. If you don’t have 
an old cookbook, our Fellowship Team has a collection you can borrow. Don’t worry if you can’t 
bring a dish—your presence is the most essential ingredient! We look forward to sharing good food 
and great memories with you.


